
Wednesday,	September	28,	2022	

The	Pierce	Public	School	Board	of	Education	met	for	a	special	board	meeting	at	6:30	pm	
in	the	board	room	of	Pierce	High	School.	Members	present	were	Dan	Unseld,	Kevin	Flesner,	
Adam	Venteicher,	Lisa	Freeman,	and	Craig	Peters.	Ted	Krienke	was	absent.	Also	present	was	
Superintendent	Kendall	Steffensen.	Notice	of	the	meeting	was	printed	in	the	Pierce	County	
Leader	and	posted	on	Pierce	Public	Schools	website.	

A	welcome	was	extended	to	the	public,	the	open	meetings	act	pointed	out,	roll	call	
taken,	and	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	recited.	

Freeman	moved	and	Flesner	seconded	the	motion	to	excuse	Ted	Krienke.	Voting	
unanimous,	motion	passed.	

For	the	first	action	item,	Venteicher	moved	and	Unseld	seconded	to	approve	the	
2022/23	budgets.	Voting	yes	were:	Venteicher,	Peters,	Freeman,	Unseld,	and	Flesner.	Krienke	
was	absent.	Motion	passed.	

For	the	second	action	item,	Resolution	#	2022-23	Tax	request	was	read	by	Kendall	
Steffensen.	Motion	by	Venteicher,	seconded	by	Flesner	to	adopt	Resolution	#	2022-23	Tax	
Request	as	read.	Voting	yes	were:	Peters,	Freeman,	Unseld,	Flesner,	and	Venteicher.	Krienke	
was	absent.	Motion	passed.	

There	were	no	discussion	items.	

Flesner	moved	and	Peters	seconded	to	adjourn	the	meeting.	Voting	unanimous,	the	
meeting	was	adjourned	at	6:57pm.	
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